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Dear Oregon Senators,  

 

I am writing to ask you to please oppose this terrible bill (SB 210). Not only would this 

make voting more difficult for many Oregon citizens, including the elderly and 

disabled, it would also be a hardship for anyone who works or has at home duties to 

attend to. Asking people to stand around in the rain after a long work day or spend 

hours waiting in lines at voting booths is a step backwards for all Oregonians. We 

should be advocating for more voting participation and this will not move the needle 

in that direction.  

 

I ask you to do what is best for Oregon and maintain our current system which allows 

Oregonians freedom and choice in when and where they turn in their ballots, while 

giving them ample time to make the important decisions for the people of our state. 

 

Sincerely,  

Rebekah Engle 


